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March 25, 2010

NEW JERSEY REQUESTS INFORMATION ON 
DISASTER RESPONSE PREPARATION PLANS

BACKGROUND The Department of Banking and Insurance (DOBI) recently issued Bulletin
No. 10-06 which applies to insurers with an aggregate of $20,000,000 or more
in direct written premiums covering property risks. The DOBI is interested in
knowing the extent such insurers have activated a Disaster Response
Preparation Plan (DRPR) or a catastrophe Plan (CAT Plan) following the
March 12-15 Nor’easter. 

COMPANY ACTION The DOBI is requesting insurers to provide a brief description of the aspects
of their DRPR or Cat Plan activated in response to the Nor’easter, or to advise
the DOBI that this type of plan was not activated.

The response should be sent by email to Peter Hartt, Assistant Director of
Insurance, at: peter.hartt@dobi.state.nj.us.   

DUE DATE The response should be sent by April 3, 2010.

DISTRIBUTION Bulletin No. 10-06 may be accessed on the Department’s website at:
http://www.state.nj.us/dobi/bulletins/blt10_06.pdf 

QUESTIONS Contact Jan Kozlowski at (800) 935-6900.


